
Dear Scrutiny, 

 

I support the decision to cut Nursery fees for high earning couples of £75K plus a year, especially 

when one considers what the difference the states pension payout is for a couple and what they 

have to live on. 

 

The system is allowing people who benefit, a more elaborate lifestyle which the taxpayer should not 

have to contribute towards, It's morally wrong to help them to buy a new Mercedes or Audi (this is 

how some arrive at nursery) when there are other more needy situations. 

 

The many people opposing this are the ones benefiting from the payouts, you're not getting the 

support from the public for the cuts, because it doesn't directly effect the ordinary person on the 

street, yet one hears so many agreeing and think it's absolutely right. 

 

I hope this proposal is successful. 

 

Regards 

 


